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	Fetal Fibronectin Test (LAB01672) to be discontinued

Notification Date: 7/14/2025
Effective Date: 8/14/2025

	
SUBJECT: Effective 8/14/2025 fetal fibronectin (fFN) testing will no longer be performed at St. Mary’s Hospital – Madison.

The test is discontinued to reflect recent studies and consensus that fFN has limited clinical value in guiding management of symptomatic women and should not be used in asymptomatic women. The discontinuance of fFN aligns with the practices across the rest of SSM and has support from our clinical leaders. Please communicate with colleagues and staff in your area accordingly.

Direct questions or comments to:
   Molly Gurney, M.D.
   Assistant Laboratory Medical Director, Chemistry
   SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital Madison
   Office: (608) 258-6914
   molly.gurney@ssmhealth.com


Thank you,
Adam Morgan, M.D.
Laboratory Medical Director
Pathology, SSM Health St. Mary’s Hospital Madison
700 South Park Street
Madison, WI 53715
Office: (608) 258-6914
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